RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Iven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 o Fax (610) 688-1238

Christopher B. Flanagan
Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; William M. White, Township Manager;

FR:

Robert Tate, Director of Finance; Stephen F. Notcini, Township Engineer;
Steve McNelis, Public Works Director; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation
and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community
Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lt. Shawn Dietrich; Lt. Joseph Pinto;
Sgt. Mark Stiansen, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree,
Highway Patrol Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking; Amy Kaminski,
Traffic Engineer for Gilmore and Associates; Vera DiMaio, Executive Assistant

Christopher B. Flanagan

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL

CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JULY 15, 2020 AT 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS

1.

Mr. Al Murphy, resident of Glenmary Road — Concerns of trailers and other large box

and container trucks continuing to cut through the neighborhoods using Glenmary
Road

Mt. Al Mutphy spoke regarding his concerns regarding this matter. Commissioner
Booker stated that these trucks passing through were not believed to be local truck
deliveries. Highway Patrol Officer Pat Lacey stated that part of the issue is that there are
not any signs going eastbound alerting truck drivers that it is not permitted. Staff Traffic
Committee will place more “No truck except local deliveries” signs going eastbound.
Staff Traffic Committee states if we can possibly obtain the truck numbers in violation,
we can call the corresponding companies. Highway Patrol will conduct more
enforcement at this location.

OLD BUSINESS

1.

Bill Heran requests an update on the County Line Road Cotridor

Bill Heran spoke regarding his concerns of safety for pedestrians waiting for the bus.
It was clarified that the bus he was referring to was a Septa bus. Chief Flanagan
discussed the County Line corridor study that the Township performed to make it safe
for pedestrians and vehicles. Staff Traffic Committee will contact Septa directly to
conduct a site visit and review the safety concern.

See attached spreadsheet for pending issues
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